
Silver Firs I 

Meeting Minutes  

February 13, 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Board President Michael C. 

 

Introductions: Board Quorum established with Michael and Mike present, excused absent 

were Joel and Michelle. 

 

Homeowner/Question Answer: 8 owners were present in addition to the two Board 

members. 

 

Questions about process for getting speed bumps on Silver Firs Drive. It is a lengthy 

process that the County outlines that the Board is not prioritizing attempting, although if 

an owner wants to chair this project, the Board would welcome that. 

 

No other owner questions  

 

Old Business: 

 

No old business to review. 

 

New Business: 

 

Approved the Meeting Minutes for October 2023 

 

Rule Compliance/Violations Site inspections are on going and violation letters go out to 

those in violation monthly. 

 

Financials were reviewed and approved by the Board over email. Reviewed during the 

meeting as well.  

 

The Next Garage Sale date is the third Saturday in May or May 18, 2024 and also the 

third Saturday in September (21st). 

 

Next Meeting to be May 14th and notice will be emailed to the community in advance 

with the zoom link. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:23 p.m. 

  


